
	
	

SNLL	BOARD	OF	DIRECTORS	LETTER	OF	INTENT	
	
	

This	letter	indicates	my	intent	in	seeking	nomination	

for	the	following	board	position:	 	

	
It	is	my	intention	to	follow	the	rules	&	bylaws	governing	Santana	National	Little	League	(SNLL).	
By	signing	below,	I	acknowledge	that	I	am	aware	of	the	duties	and	time	commitment	required	
for	 both	 the	 position	 I	 am	 seeking	 and	 as	 a	 Board	Member	 in	 general.	 I	 have	 read	 the	 job	
description	for	the	above	position	and	understand	that	I	am	responsible	for	the	specific	jobs	of	
the	position	I	am	seeking	on	the	Board	of	Directors.	 I	am	also	agreeing	that	 I	will	make	every	
effort	to	be	 in	regular	attendance	at	all	board	meetings	and	at	 league	functions	where	Board	
Member	help	is	necessary	(i.e.:	Registration,	Try-Outs,	Field	Maintenance	Day,	End	of	the	Year	
Picnic	and	other	events).	

I	understand	that	if	elected	to	the	position,	the	term	is	for	one	year;	at	which	time	I	have	the	
option	to	seek	the	same	position	or	another	one	which	I	may	be	interested	in.	I	understand	that	
if	during	my	one	year	term	I	violate	the	Code	of	Conduct,	I	am	unable	to	fulfill	the	duties	of	the	
position	I	am	seeking	or	my	duties	as	a	Board	Member	in	general,	or	I	show	a	disregard	for	the	
position	including	dereliction	of	duties,	I	can	be	brought	before	the	Board	of	Directors	&	removed	
from	my	position.	

All	letters	of	intent	for	board	positions	must	be	handed	in	to	any	current	Board	Member.		If	you	
wish	to	be	put	on	the	ballot	for	election	to	the	following	year’s	board,	you	must	submit	this	letter	
no	later	than	the	posted	deadline.	Any	person	who	fails	to	hand	in	a	letter	of	intent	will	not	be	
eligible	for	election	to	the	Board	of	Directors	and	will	not	be	placed	on	the	ballot.	You	can	contact	
any	Board	Member	of	SNLL	by	email	or	phone	(see	website	for	contact	 info)	to	drop	off	your	
letter	of	intent.	

	

Name:	 	

Cell	#:	 	

Email:	 	
	

Signature:	 	 Date:	 	
	


